
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

As part of the closer co-ordination with our partner flydubai, Emirates will suspend its services 

to Mashhad, effective from 28 October 2018. The decision was made to maximise the 

utilisation of our fleet capacity, as well as leverage and complement each other’s networks. 

Emirates’ passengers can continue to book flights from and to Mashhad under the codeshare 

with flydubai, which operates three weekly flights to the city, and enjoy seamless connectivity 

in Dubai to the global Emirates network of over 160 destinations.  

Emirates currently operates 5 day a week until 28 October 2018, then after flydubai will be 

operating daily effective 28 October 2018 instead of 3 frequencies a week. Passengers will 

have access to Dubai and Emirates network on a daily basis with flydubai through this 

change. 

Iran is an important market for Emirates, and we will continue to serve it with 4 daily flights to 

the capital city of Tehran” said Mohamed Khoory, Country Manager Iran”. 
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